Each month the Bureau of Analytics and Research (BAR) releases an announcement regarding recently archived, edited or new reports published. There was one new report published in March. 
New report: TMJ/TJ Report 07: Employments Starting During the Month
Located Public Folders / DCF / WISDOM / Employment Programs / TMJ TJ
This report assists users with tracking which TMJ/TJ participants started a new employment by month, including the ability to view historical data trends over time.  
If you have any questions or concerns about the updates that occurred, please contact the Bureau of Analytics and Research at DCFDFESBARRequest@wisconsin.gov
